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Tanker FFA Report  

13/01/2022 
News Headlines 

Oil prices have continued to push higher overnight as investors remained bullish on the outlook for oil, with 

global demand still on track for a firm recovery and stocks remaining tight. US commercial crude oil stocks fell 

4.55 million barrels to 413.3 million barrels in the week ended Jan. 7, the US Energy Information Administration 

reported Jan. 12, the lowest level recorded since October 2018. Lower production, offset by weakened refinery 

appetite and sliding exports, had led stocks lower. However, US gasoline stocks rose by 7.96 million barrels to 

240.75 million barrels over the same period, the highest since June, while distillate stocks climbed 2.54 million 

barrels to 129.38 million barrels. (S&P Global Platts) 


